
 

 

Ellington Primary School       12th March 2021 

 

School Milk –Summer Term 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Milk payments that were received for the Spring Term have now been transferred to the 

Summer Term. Your child will therefore receive their milk when they return to school after 

the Easter holidays. Please contact the school if you are unsure whether or not you made this 

payment and would like to check. If no payment was made for the Spring Term but your child 

has decided that they would like milk for the Summer Term, please print the milk slip below 

and return with payment by Friday 19th March. If you have any trouble printing the milk slip 

please let us know and we will send a paper copy home with your child.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr K. Vardy  

Head teacher 

 

 

 

Summer Term Milk Slip 

 

Payment is now due for milk for the Summer term. The cost for the Summer term will be 

£13.40 and is due into school by Friday19th March.  Milk will be provided free for those 

children in receipt of Income Based Free School Meals and also for children under the age 

of 5 during the Summer term (children age 5 on or before 16th July 2021 must pay for milk). 

 

I enclose £13.40 for the full term     (   ) cash/cheque (delete where applicable) 

 

My child is entitled to free school milk     (   ) (Income Based Only) 

 

My child is entitled to free school milk     (  )  (child under 5 up to 16.07.21) 

 

My child does not require milk        (   ) 

 

Child's name  .......................................................   

 

Teacher(Current)................................................. 

 
Please tick required box and return by Friday 19th March. Delay in returning form on the due 

date will result in milk not being provided immediately after the Easter Holidays. 

 

 

OFFICE USE 

 

Payment Rec        ……………………     cash/cheque 

Date                      …………………... 

Signed                   …………………... 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


